February 2, 1994

Randy Brooks

Aagaard-Juergensen Construction Company
5695 Beggs Road

Orlando, FL 32810

Re: Discovery Church
Randy:

On behalf of the staff and congregation of Discovery Church I would like to express our
sincere appreciation for the marvelous job you and your firm have done in the construction of
our facility. The devotion and professionalism of your field staff proved to be an asset far
greater than what we anticipated. Your oversight of the project and various phases of work
provided us with a tremendous amount of confidence and security. To say that our people are
excited about their new facility is an understatement. Your personal skills and the skills of
your firm have brought to us a facility that we believe will serve our purposes for years to
come.

As we continue to grow we will undoubtedly be in need of a general contractor for further
renovations and additions. It will be my pleasure to call upon you again when that time

comes.
,
Jk__

Sincerely yours,

- :
Berry Johnéto;

Project Manager

t400 S. Orange Avenue
Orlando, FL 32806
(407) 855-3140

Fax (407) 859-9170



